
Nibley Park Tours with 2024/2025 Teachers and Administrators 
 

Wednesday, April 24, 2024 
5:00 - 6:30 P.M 

 

 What:  Open House in auditorium with tables to inform families about the new 
opportunity with DLI (Dual Language Immersion) at Nibley Park School, starting 
the 2024/25 school year.  This will give parents from Emerson and other elementary 
schools an opportunity to meet the new principal/assistant principal, walk through 
classroom spaces, meet current teachers, and staff that will be working with their student 
for the 2024/25 school year. 

 Why: The purpose of this open house will be to increase awareness of the new DLI 
program, recruit more students for the 2024/25 school year in K-3.  Allow Emerson 
students and families the opportunity to explore their new school. 

Who:  Emerson Magnet/DLI teachers for 2024/25 school year, Nibley Park DLI 
teachers, Special/Rotation teachers, Current and New Principal, District Office DLI 
Director, ELP Director, 

 Where: Nibley Park Auditorium   

Nibley Park DLI passport.  Families come explore and learn about the 
amazing opportunity of learning in Nibley Park’s new Dual Language 
Immersion Spanish Program.  Spanish interpreters from East High school 
will be available at each table to support parents. 

 Explore Spanish countries, (color sheets, poster map of countries, secondary students 
run tables). 

During this Open House, you will be able to: 

• Make some paper flowers  

• Learn about the benefits of learning in a DLI program 

• Meet some of the teachers and staff, (Emerson teachers, Admin, DO, rotation 
teachers, 2024/25 DLI and Neighborhood teachers) 

• Have a tasty treat! (https://panaderiaflores.com/#product-services  
•  

• Music will be provided by Riley Elementary School’s Mariachi band. 

 

We are excited and look forward to seeing you. 

 

https://panaderiaflores.com/#product-services

